
From: Andrew Bragg [   
Sent: 21 May 2018 15:02 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Reference NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I wish to object to this proposal to relocate Princes Parade, in Hythe Kent for the following reasons: 
 
The position of the relocated road will have a very significant detrimental impact of the Royal Military 
Canal which is a Scheduled Monument; 
 
The proposed leisure centre and housing development has not received planning permission, the 
relocation of the road will put undue pressure on the Community to accept the development; 
 
The road is historic and has been in place for many years without the need for relocation; 
 
Relocation of the existing road is not required, the potential new development can be accessed from 
the existing Princes Parade with potentially a shared space scheme which would improve the 
streetscape and calm traffic speeds; 
 
The “vehicle free link from the proposed leisure centre and housing development to the beach and 
existing promenade” highlighted by the application will be at the detriment of the walkers, runners, 
cyclists, anglers, rowers, visitors and local people who use the canal path every day and enjoy its 
peaceful, tranquil and traffic free setting. 
 
Best regards, 
 

Andrew Bragg 
 

 




